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People with time for Children 

 
11th December 2018 

 
To Parents/Carers of Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Infants Christmas Party Day – Tuesday 18th December 2018 
 
On Tuesday 18th December Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes will be having a Christmas craft day. Activities 
will include cooking and decorating gingerbread men, decorating baubles and snowman craft.   
 
Children are invited to wear non uniform around the theme of Christmas, but are reminded that although 
children will be wearing aprons, they are going to be cooking and painting so clothes could get messy.  
 
They are invited to bring in a festive lunch box. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Miss Pearson and Miss Haynes  
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